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Monday 24 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 3 - ‘Megafest’ Sports Festival  – Wednesday 18 March 2020 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the children in Year 3 will be taking part in the Sports Partnership 
‘Megafest’ Sports Festival which is being held at Dr Challoners High School on Wednesday 18 March 2020.  
 
The children will leave school promptly at 9.00 am and will be travelling by coach fitted with three-point 
seat belts.  They will arrive back in time for lunch. Please ensure your child arrives in school wearing their 
PE kit with their school uniform in a bag, and has a water bottle to take with them.  
 
We would be grateful if you could send in a voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards the cost of the coach 
for this event. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs Hogan 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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